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DATE:  September 22, 2021 
 
TO:  CCP Advisory Board 
 
FROM:  Catherine York, Management Analyst II, Community Corrections Partnership 
 
RE: STAFF REPORT ON AGENDA ITEM #2 
 
2 – Brown Act Training 
 
The Community Corrections Partnership (CCP) Advisory Board is subject to provisions of the 
Brown Act and must adhere to all requirements.  To ensure the CCP Advisory Board adheres to 
requirements, members and public participants are being provided Brown Act Training by 
Supervising Deputy County Counsel Rick Heyer. 
 
 


